NOTICE AS TO PROPOSED BUDGET

Notice is hereby given that a proposed budget has been submitted for the Stratmoor Hills Water District for the ensuing year of 2023. A copy of such proposed budget has been filed in the office of the Budget Officer of the District at 1811 B Street, Colorado Springs, Colorado, 80906, where the same is open for public inspection. The proposed budget will be considered at the regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the District to be held at 2160 B Street, Colorado Springs, Colorado, 80906, on November 16, 2022, with the final adoption on December 7, 2022, at 3:00 p.m. Any interested elector of such District may inspect the proposed budget and file or register any objections thereto at any time prior to the final adoption of the budget.

Dated: October 19, 2022

STRATMOOR HILLS WATER DISTRICT

By:

John Willcox, Secretary/Treasurer